
Partnership working of the 6 Berkshire SACREs: proposed next steps

- Appointment of a co-ordinator for the Berkshire SACREs Hub/ syllabus 
review lead

- Schedule regular Hub meetings from spring term 2016 
- Devise a system of communication to share minutes/ projects/ 
opportunities and good practice across the 6 SACREs
- Draft and cost a Hub work plan to be agreed by all 6 SACREs
- Draft and cost a plan for the agreed syllabus review 
process/timescale etc
- Lead on the syllabus review

- Continuation of the ‘Crossing the Bridges’ project 
(Strengthening links between places of worship and schools, and ensuring 
that visits and visitors are of good educational value)
- Appointment of a project co-ordinator

- Organise the project activities (annual training for visit hosts; further 
work on the Directory to be done by teachers)
- Deliver annual training for faith hosts
- Develop resources to support visits
- Keep the SACREs updated on the project


